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IPFCF Billing Information for Individual Providers with an Employer or Group Payor 
 

Beginning the first billing cycle for Fiscal Year 2024, all IPFCF providers will receive notice 
of each billing statement regardless of being linked to an employer or group account.   
 
The linked employer/group coordinator will also receive notice of each billing statement 
and will be able to pay for all their linked providers from the Provider Portal.   
 
It will be important to know whether your employer or someone else will be paying for 
your IPFCF coverage and how they are to be notified.  Not all employers/groups use 
linking as their process to receive the IPFCF billing statements.  
 
To prepare for the next billing cycle, verify whether you have been linked to your paying 
employer or administrative group’s IPFCF account.  You can verify this by logging onto 
your IPFCF Provider Portal account.  Under the Affiliations tab, all the employee groups 
you have been linked to will be displayed.  If there is an effective date and an expiration 
date listed, you are NOT linked to that group account.  If the listed affiliate shows an 
effective date only, then you are linked to that group account, and they will also receive 
a billing statement for your IPFCF coverage.  
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To view or print your IPFCF billing statement go to the Billing tab on your IPFCF 
Provider Portal account and select the Invoices button.  Each billing statement is listed 
by date. The amounts displayed here are a snapshot of what was issued on the billing 
date.  

 
 
If timely payment is not made, you and your linked employer/group coordinator will be 
notified of the financial noncompliance.  All financial noncompliance letters will be 
posted to the Correspondence tab under the Financial Letters heading. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


